



KOWLOON
JUNIOR SCHOOL
九龍小學

Success for Every Child



Date: 8 Jun 2022



Dear Parents,

What an unfortunate turn of weather we are experiencing.

I am in regular contact with Asia Pacific Adventure and, just like us, child safety is their number 1 priority. I will be in touch with them constantly over the next 24 hours to monitor Friday's weather conditions and to make any decisions that we need to make. These decisions will always be with the best outcomes for the children in mind. Any postponements or cancellations would be communicated at the earliest opportunity.

We will only go to camp if it is safe and we are going to have a good time. If we think it will not be fun and we won't get to do what we have planned then we will look for another day to do it.

Thanks again for your support and understanding,

Ciaran Fay

Vice Principal

